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September 03, 2024 

 

Ministerial Workers 

Health Ministries Secretaries 

 

 

RE: IAD Health Week 2024   

 

I greet you in the name of the Great Physician, Jesus Christ. 

The Inter-American Division (IAD) Health Prayer Week is scheduled for the period 

September 15-21, 2024. They have asked all the churches in the unions of the division to 

make plans to host this Health Prayer Week to educate the membership about the 

Adventist Health Message with a focus on putting CHRIST'S COMPASSION INTO 

ACTION. 

Accompanied with this correspondence are the seven (7) days of material and a special 

newsletter on the theme for the week. We ask that each church cooperate with this request 

and host the programs either in person or virtually as we seek to engage our membership 

in becoming more focused on their health and well-being. 

1 Corinthians 6:19, "Do you not know that your body is a temple of the Holy Spirit who 

is in you, whom you have received from God, and that you are not your own?" 

God bless, and we look forward to a successful health week throughout the South 

Caribbean Conference. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

VICTORIA DE COTEAU 

Director, Health Ministries  

 

 

 

 

 


